
Laura Montague 
 

Board Election Nomination: 

 

Hi, my name is Laura Montague and I am a proud Barkindji woman. As a 3rd year Law/Arts 

student, I am running for the Arc Board because I believe that in order to have a successful, 

well-functioning university, meeting student needs must be the first priority, and their voice 

must be heard in decision-making. 

 

By actively listening and living on campus; holding executive positions; and engaging with 

many UNSW clubs and committees, I have gained insight into the student perspective and 

will draw upon that knowledge to best represent the interests of all students. 

 

As Student Director, I will strive to maintain UNSW as a safe and inclusive environment for 

all, particularly focusing on student mental health and well-being. I will enhance the 

university experience by continuing to celebrate student diversity, driving change to make 

sure that the university is as equitable as possible.   


